Steven SeEe

From: deni5529@cox.net

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 11:51 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Ce: dfdpetrin@cox.net

Subject: BIll # H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

| , Denise Petrin am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299
to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.

Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Naturopath Physicians are an important part of my health care ! Especially since it is so hard to
find a medical doctor these days . Naturopaths help me to live a healthy way so | do not need as

much medical treatment !

Sincerely,
Denise Petrin

PO Box 943
62 Alpine Way

Slatersville, Rl 02876



